
Monday, 22 December 2008 
 
 
Ed Abdool 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Abdool 
 
Wellington City Council has decided not to proceed with the proposed cull of 
the city’s pigeon population.  As stated in a media release on 6 November 
2008, Council will continue to urge people not to feed pigeons or leave food 
scraps about.  
 
This decision was based on expert advise and the costs associated with the on-
going pigeon population control.   
 
Council will also be engaging with building owners to pigeon proof their 
buildings, and with food premises for means of reducing pigeon entry onto 
their premises. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Raaj Govinda 
Team Leader Public Health 
803 8102 


